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Dear Sir,

My submission at the above meeting was as follows:

(1) why locate the depot in Oulton Street, when it would be logical to have it at Salle and thereby reduce traffic
through Cawston

(2) given the Oulton Street location of the depot, why not access the works at Salle via the Heydon road, with
the associated minimal impact, obviating the need to go through Cawston?

Yours sincerely,
Guy pitcher

Sent from my iPad




